
Certification Course for Technical Controllers of Artistic Swimming

Dear Amateur Swimming Association of Jamaica,

We have the pleasure to inform you that PanAm Aquaticswill be conducting a new
Certification Course for Technical Controllers of Artistic Swimming.

The certification will be carried out by Kara Heald and Leslie Sproule, both AQUA
Instructors, and will be 100% in English, including aMANDATORY exam.

Your Federation has two (2) first-priority-quota and one (1) second-priority-quota for
this certification. The second-priority-quota is subject to other declinations. If the
second-priority-quota is accepted, it will be confirmed by the PAQ Artistic Swimming
Committee by April 12, 2024.

It will be held on the following days and times:
1. April 17 (Wednesday) = 11:00 - 14:00 ET
2. April 20 (Saturday) = 11:00 - 14:00 ET
3. April 21 (Sunday) = 11:00 - 14:00 ET
4. May 4 (Saturday) = 11:00 - 14:00 ET
5. May 5 (Sunday) = 11:00 - 14:00 ET

Considering that the quotas are limited and highly required by other Federations,
the nominated person must commit to participate in the course and take the exam.

Not later than April 10, 2024, please send the following information of the designated
person(s):

1. Full Name
2. E-mail
3. WhatsApp
4. First or second priority-quota (if applicable)

Kind regards,

Victoria Montedónico
President Artistic Swimming Committee
 
e: artisticswimming@panamaquatics.com
www.panamaquatics.com
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